
                

 

GREENKEEPER’S REPORT 
2022 

    

 

As we all know last summer was very hot, with very little rain, which made keeping the green 

playable very difficult. But we got through and I think that our green was the best of all. 

To date the green has had a winter feed and has been treated with sulphate of iron, top-dressed , 

seeded and spiked. 

The mowers have been sent for service and should be back within two weeks. 

I would like to thank all of those who helped with the green last season and hope I can rely on your 

support next season. 

David Stover, Greenkeeper 

 


